Dear Parents,
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In our effort to continue to the level of care that you and your family have come to expect from (enter name), we continually seek to improve our program and those caring for your child(ren). We have found that the best way to accomplish this goal is for our staff to participate in ongoing professional development. 

I am happy to announce that our staff will attend the 2019 Ohio Early Childhood Conference. This is a rare opportunity that will allow our staff to rejuvenate and return with new ideas and a renewed passion for providing a high quality experience for all.  
We will be closed on April 25, 2019 in order to allow staff to attend this important conference. We are asking all parents to find alternate care to support us in this effort.  We are informing our parents now so you have plenty of time to make plans that meet your needs.

We will keep you posted about this amazing opportunity and how we will use this experience to continue our commitment to providing high quality child care.  

Thank you for your support!

